
Clarke County Board of Supervisors 

September 23, 2024 

 
 The Clarke County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on September 23, 2024 at 

the Clarke County Courthouse with the following members present:  Austin Taylor, Dean Robins 

and Randy Dunbar.  Also present, Deputy Auditor Jessica Graves and Ronnie Decker.  Chairman 

Austin Taylor called the meeting to order at 9:01 a.m.  Dean Robins made a motion to approve 

the agenda, seconded by Randy Dunbar.  All Ayes.  

 

Mr. Decker spoke on the county mowing ditches and trimming trees. 

 

Res 24-166 - Moved by Dean Robins, seconded by Randy Dunbar, to approve first 

quarter transfer of funds, in the amount of $20,250, from the General Supplement Fund to the 

Emergency Management Fund. 

 Vote was:  “Ayes”: Austin Taylor,  Dean Robins, and Randy Dunbar.  “Nays”:  None.   

 Signed this 23rd day of September, 2024. 

 

Res 24-167 –  Moved by Randy Dunbar, seconded by Dean Robins, to approve using 

American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds for parking lot concrete repair at law center in the 

amount of $3,227.50. 

Vote was:  “Ayes”: Austin Taylor, Dean Robins and Randy Dunbar.  “Nays”:  None.   

Signed this 23rd day of September, 2024. 

 

Res 24-168 - Moved by Dean Robins, seconded by Randy Dunbar, to approve payment 

of claims submitted from September 17, 2024 through September 23, 2024. 

Vote was: “Ayes”:  Austin Taylor, Dean Robins and Randy Dunbar.  “Nays”:  None.   

Signed this 23rd day of September, 2024. 

Fund totals for claims as follows: 

 
0001  GENERAL BASIC FUND 7,750.68 

0002  GENERAL SUPPLEMENT FUND 98.75 

0003  AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN 59,953.25 

0020  SECONDARY ROAD FUND 14,578.55 

4000  EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT FUND 62.36 

4100  ASSESSOR 4,342.08 

 

 

 Having no other agenda items, Dean Robins made a motion to adjourn, seconded by 

Randy Dunbar.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned at 9:38 a.m. 

 

 (Full text can be viewed in the Auditor’s office or on clarkecounty.iowa.gov) 

 

 

 Signed:  Austin Taylor, Chairman             Attest:  Jessica Graves, Deputy Auditor 

 

 


